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7th May 2025 

 
Dear Parents / Carers            
 
First and foremost this letter is to warmly welcome you and your children to the community of 
Elworth CE Primary School in September 2025. 
 
School will be hosting an induction presentation, where we hope to answer many of your 
questions about starting school.  The presentation will be held in the school hall on Wednesday 
21st  May at 7pm, and there will also be the opportunity to go and see the EYFS classrooms and 
meet the teachers.   
 
Following the meeting the EYFS Team will be hosting individual Home visits and Pre-School visits 
during the weeks beginning the 2nd June, 9th June and 16th June - this will be an opportunity for 
you to ask any further questions regarding school and your child’s needs. It is a good opportunity 
for us to talk to you personally and get to know you and your family a little better. Information 
regarding booking your home visit will be sent in a separate email soon. 
 
Over the coming weeks you will also receive invitations to our ‘Stay & Play’ sessions.  These are 
due to be held on Tuesday 24th June and Tuesday 1st July  from 3:30 to 4:30pm on both days (with 
one parent). In addition to this your child will be invited to a story time session on the 8th July 
from 2:30 - 3:00 pm (Children Only) 
 
Along with this Welcome letter we have also attached a Tapestry letter and Registration form.  
Please could both forms be returned to the school office.  Tapestry is a lovely resource for our 
EYFS families which enables both school and home to share lots of memorable moments and 
milestones.  
Both forms will be available at the induction presentation on 21st May. 
 
A couple more key dates for your diary are below 
 
1st July -  Early Birds and Night Owls booking becomes available. 
 
3rd September- School day 9am - 11:30 am ( Children to bring snack and waterbottle) 
 
4th & 5th September - School day 8:40am-12:30 ( children eat lunch at school, either school 
dinners or packed lunch. Children to bring snack from home and water bottle) 
 
 
8th September onwards - Normal school day , 8:40am -3:10pm. 
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8th September - Children able to access Early Birds and Night Owls 
 
 
We look forward to meeting you in the coming weeks and hope that both you and your child will 
find the transition to school as smooth as possible.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr Neil Garratt                    Mrs Sarah Buckley 
Headteacher                        Assistant  Headteacher  

 


	Return to the home page 
	ELWORTH C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 
	 
	Return to the home page 

